
  

 
 
 
IASB Liaison November Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for November.  
 
  

1. IASB continues to provide valuable information for the upcoming school board 
elections. Information includes key dates and documents necessary to run for 
office and information for candidates interested in running for a school board 
seat. It also provides live streams for interested candidates. You can access this 
information here.  

 
2. You can view the schedule for upcoming webinars, as well as archived webinars, 

here. Upcoming topics include the Joint Annual Conference, the Delegate 
Assembly, and school finance. All webinars can be viewed in the archives and 
searched by topic.  

 
3. As you prepare for the potential of new board members, IASB provides 

numerous resources to help everyone work together as a new board. In addition 
to required training, IASB provides a roadmap to help guide new board members 
through their first year. The new board member page is found here.  

 
4. If you haven't already, check out the IASB Online Community. It’s a great way to 

network and share information.  
 
Please reach out if there is anything I can do to assist you and your board. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Katie Bulava 
Director, Outreach & Training 
Illinois Association of School Boards 
(217) 528-9688, ext. 1124 
www.iasb.com 
 

https://www.iasb.com/memberships-and-divisions/school-board-elections/
https://www.iasb.com/conference-training-and-events/training/online-learning/archived-webinars/
https://www.iasb.com/memberships-and-divisions/school-board-elections/new-board-members/
https://community.iasb.com/home
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